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MEMORANDUM 

To:  Mayor and City Council Members  

  Steve Parker, City Manager 

From:  Blaire Zahn, Assistant Director of Seguin Main Street & CVB      

Through: Rick Cortes, Deputy City Manager      

Subject:      Seguin Squirrel Trail  

Date:      January 18, 2022 

On Wednesday, January 12, 2022, the Seguin Commission on the Arts 

approved the design of the fiberglass squirrel sculpture for their Seguin 

Squirrel Trail program. 

Pursuant to the Public Art Ordinance, all public art recommendations must 

go before Council for approval of the artwork. 

The squirrel statue will be approximately 4-feet tall and 2-feet wide and will 

be secured on a 6-inch-tall concrete pad in the designated locations selected 

by each Sponsor.  

The Commission respectfully requests the Council’s approval of the squirrel 

design with the understanding that the Commission will have final approval 

of each painting concept from the Sponsors. 
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